RECEIVED

By Christine Vigneault at 5:39 pm, May 14, 2024

May 7, 2024

City of Vaughan

Urban Development Services
City Planning Division

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Attention: Committee of Adjustment

Re: 28 Janesville Road, Thornhill
Ward 5
Committee of Adjustment
File Number — A004/24
Dear Sirs:
We have seen the plans for the new home at 28 Janesville Road.

This is to inform the Committee that we have no objections to any of the
variances requested. And we therefore support this application.

Thank you,

Yours truly,

M @mf&

Signature:

Address: ‘?7& U‘\VLECU;_I\F G}Q



vigneauc
Received


May 7, 2024

City of Vaughan

Urban Development Services
City Planning Division

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Attention: Committee of Adjustment

Re: 28 Janesville Road, Thornhill
Ward 5
Committee of Adjustment
File Number — A004/24
Dear Sirs:
We have seen the plans for the new home at 28 Janesville Road.

This is to inform the Committee that we have no objections to any of the
variances requested. And we therefore support this application.
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May 7, 2024

City of Vaughan

Urban Development Services
City Planning Division

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Attention: Committee of Adjustment

Re: 28 Janesville Road, Thornhill
Ward 5
Committee of Adjustment
File Number — A004/24
Dear Sirs:
We have seen the plans for the new home at 28 Janesville Road.

This is to inform the Committee that we have no objections to any of the
variances requested. And we therefore support this application.

Thank you,

Yours truly,
Name: Elissa Sha) er
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May 7, 2024

City of Vaughan

Urban Development Services
City Planning Division

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Attention: Committee of Adjustment

Re: 28 Janesville Road, Thornhill
Ward 5
Committee of Adjustment
File Number — A004/24
Dear Sirs:
We have seen the plans for the new home at 28 Janesville Road.

This is to inform the Committee that we have no objections to any of the
variances requested. And we therefore support this application.
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Yours truly,
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